
RESOLUTION of GRATITUDE 

 

by the 

 

CITIZENS’ FINANCE ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 

of 

 

THE CITY OF LOVELAND 
 

WHEREAS, Ralph Trenary served as a member of the City of 

Loveland’s Citizens’ Finance Advisory Commission for four years 

prior to be elected to City Council in 2011. 

 

WHEREAS, Ralph Trenary served as Chair of the Citizens’ Finance 

Advisory Commission in 2010 and 2011, and led the commission’s 

efforts in some financially challenging times for the city. 

 

WHEREAS, Ralph Trenary served as the sole City Council Liaison 

to the Citizens’ Finance Advisory Commission following his election 

in 2011 until November 2015. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, today, the Citizens’ Finance Advisory 

Commission has: 

 

RESOLVED, that we bid Ralph Trenary farewell with affection and 

gratitude for the contributions he has made to the Citizens’ Finance 

Advisory Commission and the City of Loveland.  We wish Ralph the 

best as he pursues his future endeavors with the same passion we 

have so often seen. 

 

November 11, 2015 


